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PSEG Long Island 
Home Performance with Energy Star 

Program Announcement 
Document #:  HPwES 2025-01 

Announcement Date:  December 17th, 2024 
 

RE: 2025 Home Comfort and Home Performance Program Application Version 1 Release 
 

Dear Home Performance Partners: 
 

PSEG Long Island is pleased to announce the 2025 Home Comfort and Home Performance V1.0 rebate application workbook. 
Effective Wednesday, January 1st all application submissions must use the 2025 V1.0 application.  The application workbook 
will be  available for download at the Contractor Website.  
 

SAVE THE DATE! We strongly recommend your attendance at our Home Performance Program orientation.  We will be hosting 
an in-person meeting on Friday December 20th, at 11:30 am at the TRC Melville office located at 395 N Service Rd. Suite 409, 
Melville, NY 11747. 
 

You can also join us remotely using this link. Join the meeting now  
 
For 2025 the Home Performance Rebates remain the same:  
  

PSEG Long Island Home Performance Eligible Rebate List 

Measure 
    Market rate 

Market & Disadvantaged 
Community Rebate 

Low Income & Low Income 
Disadvantaged Communities 

Insulation $500 $650 $4650 

Air Sealing $250 $300 $1000 

Duct Sealing $250 $300 $600 

Windows** $4 $4 $8 

            *LMI Rebates follow NYSERDA EmPower financial requirements with verifications completed by Energy Finance Solutions. 
 

Program/Application Changes Effective January 1, 2025: 

 HEA Thank you kits will be replaced with $20 voucher to the PSEG Long Island marketplace.  

 Contractor incentives added for weatherization projects. $150 market projects/$250 LMI projects 

 Workbook air sealing inputs updated 
 

Program Reminders: 
All HPwES projects must still be preapproved before work starts and have completion documents submitted after the 
installation is complete. 
 

Thank you for your long-standing support over the years, especially as we continue to raise the bar in delivering quality programs 
and projects with our partners for PSEG Long Island customers.  
 

Sincerely, 

Josh Ebner 
Josh Ebner 
Program Manager, Home Performance Programs 
joshua.ebner@pseg.com  
631-479-7582 

https://www.psegliny.com/saveenergyandmoney/homeefficiency/homeenergyassessment/forcontractors
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_M2JhNWE2ZDctZWJmZC00NTM2LThiODEtYjU1ODJhYTIzODM3%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22543eaf7b-7e0d-4076-a34d-1fc8cc20e5bb%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22ec5e6852-3107-4e4a-a881-2af8b46ac16f%22%7d
mailto:joshua.ebner@pseg.com

